
NEWSLETTER
The latest news and updates from the Peachland Chamber of Commerce

J A N U A R Y  2 5 ,  2 0 1 8 V O L .  1

Business Made Social Sign
Up Opportunities

Board Room Re-design
Update

District’s Official Community
Plan Amendment on
Tuesday, January 30th.. . and
more!

IN  TH IS  ISSUE

BUSINESS MADE SOCIAL

Most of you know that we have re-branded
our Business After Hours events to Business
Made Social events.   

We're excited to include more door prizes,
new locations & new networking activities
to add more value to these successful B2B
evenings! 

Dates are still available to host a BMS event!
February, September, October & December.
Please email peachlandchamber@gmail.com
to host!

Jennifer Clute 
Office Assistant 



We are excited to announce that the board room 
re-design is underway and has an anticipated 
completion date of mid February.  Stay tuned for 
photos!

Many community/business groups are
anxious to use the board room for their
meetings. We're really excited to see
members use the technological
upgrades... - Joey Byatt, Manager of
Tourism Services 

DISTRICT'S OFFICIAL COMMUNITY 
PLAN AMENDMENT MEETING 

Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 7:00 pm  
Gym in the Peachland Community Centre  
4450 6th Street, Peachland BC. 

The District of Peachland will be holding a Public
Hearing for OCP Text Amendment TA17-06. 
This is an opportunity for you to voice your
opinion regarding PeachTree Village. 

If you are unable to attend,, written comments
can be emailed to the Corporate Officer at
corporateservices@peachland.ca or delivered to
the District Office by 4:00 pm on January 30th
to be considered by Council and become part of
the public record.

"There are no 
secrets to 
success. It is 
the result of 
preparation, 
hard work, 
and learning 
from failure."
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BOARD ROOM UPDATE



The Regional Advisory Board of Okanagan
College has been invited to suggest new
programs including apprenticeship and pre-
apprenticeship trades with the hopes of filling the
gaps where there is need for specific job training.
  
If you currently have difficulties finding suitably
trained individuals in any area, or have had
difficulties of this sort in the past, please send
suggestions of programs that could assist in filling
these kinds of needs to
peachlandchamber@gmail.com. 

Please have all suggestions in before February 15. 

HAVE SOMETHING TO SAY OR
PROMOTE?

"If you can't 
fly then run. 
If you can't 
run, then 
walk. If you 
can't walk, 
then crawl, 
but whatever 
you do, you 
have to keep 
moving 
forward."
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OKANAGAN COLLEGE - 
REQUEST FOR INFO

Be featured in our next newsletter if 
you have news, promotions, or 
information to share with your fellow 
chamber members. 
Newsletters will be sent out at the end 
of each month. 

Have something BIG to share?  Email 
us and we will send out a personal E- 
Blast to our membership. 

We want you to stay connected!



Registration Now Open for 2018 Summer
Camps! Private rentals also available. 2018
Outdoor education and wedding bookings are
also open to book. 
Email events@silverlakecamp.net for more
information.

"I went to 
camp 
expecting to 
make friends, 
but I ended 
up with 
family."
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SILVER LAKE CAMP



SO, YOU THINK YOU CAN WRITE? 
Turn your experience into an invitation to explore
Peachland!  The Peachland Visitor Centre and
Peachland View have teamed up to produce the
2018 Official Visitor Guide and the search is on
to find content creators.

"We travel not 
to escape life, 
but for life not 
to escape us."
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2018 PEACHLAND OFFICIAL 
VISITOR GUIDE



The Peachland Wellness Centre (PWC) is hosting
a survey for the residents of Peachland between
January 21st and February 3rd, 2018.  This
anonymous and voluntary survey presents the
opportunity for the community to provide
feedback on PWC programs and services.  The
feedback will be used to enhance or develop
programs and services that address community
needs.  To fill out the survey, please click HERE. 

Participation and feedback are greatly
appreciated! 

"The real test 
is not whether 
you avoid this 
failure, 
because you 
won't. It's 
whether you 
let it harden 
or shame you 
into inaction, 
or whether 
you learn 
from it; 
whether you 
choose to 
persevere."
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PEACHLAND WELLNESS CENTRE

@chamberpeachland

@peachlandchambe

250-767-2422

peachlandchamber@gmail.com

https://cengagebrm.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_byC5GWKHFfbTB0V

